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Staff Report 
From Marcia Jo, JD/MPA, Primary Health Services Program Manager 
 
 
PROGRAM  
 Diabetes audit to start next week, will have report with QIC.  Homeless status is part 

of the audit.  
 

 
 
BUDGET 
 HRSA provided additional $40,000 for supporting IT improvements.  We are 

purchasing carts that will hold the EMR in the exam rooms  
 
 
STAFFING 
 Additional Behavioral Health staff hired!   We now have a total of 4 licensed mental 

health clinicians to assist patients with mental health and substance use problems. 
 ADDITIONALLY Department of Behavioral Health Alcohol And Drug services will be 

outstation additional clinical time at the Health Center.  This means that the health 
center is a place where anyone can get an assessment for services in the county 
alcohol and drug system of care.  
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